
 

 

Dear parent / carer / Sixth Form student, 

 

I hope you are keeping well. With regret I must tell you that Test, Trace and Protect (TTP) have today 

informed us that the planned return to school date for Years 12 and 13 has now been changed from 

Thursday 22nd October to Saturday 24th October (and therefore actually an immediate return to school 

after half term). This is due to a further positive case having been confirmed in our Sixth Form. We all share 

wholly in the frustration that this notification will mean, whilst also recognising that self-isolation is an 

important component in keeping families, students, and staff safe.  

 

We will, of course, continue to provide Blended Learning experiences during standard lesson time for each 

of our students, and truly look forward to the time when we can continue lessons in the standard 

classroom, after half term. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Paul Edwards 

 


